## Mary O. Bidstrup Scholarship

This scholarship is available through the Alberta Gilpin Fund for churches and/or campuses that have no WMU organizations. This scholarship is given as a memorial to Mary O. Bidstrup who served as Executive Secretary of MWMU.

Based upon resources available, a maximum of eight (8) \$100 scholarships are granted annually. Applications are distributed each year to associational WMU Directors. The scholarship check shall be sent to the person recommending the applicant. These scholarships shall be used to begin WMU work by providing money for WMU training and/or materials.

A church or campus may apply for the scholarship by being recommended by the associational WMU Director, or associational Director of Missions. The application is mailed to MWMU VicePresident and scholarships are approved and granted on a first come-first served basis.

1.01 1.70		
Name of Church/Campus		
Address		
City	Zip	Association
Contact Person		Phone
		for training and/or materials:
<u>ltem</u>		<u>Amount</u>
This shall enable us to begin		
(age-	level organization)	
Recommended by:		Date
Position		
Address		

Send to: Janet York P.O. Box 371, Richland, MO 65556